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Dees Motorsports started off 2017 by traveling  to Canterbury Park in Shakopee, MN for the next round 
of the ISOC National Snocross tour. With the temps hovering around the 0 degree range for most of the 
weekend, Neil took to the track to compete in his two classes. In the transition 8-10 class, Neil's best 
finish for his heat races was a 2nd place. In the transition 8-12 class, his best finish was a 4th landing him
a spot in the LCQ. Neil took to the track to run the 8-12 LCQ, finishing the race in 8th place, just missing 
the transfer to make the final. Next up was the 8-10 final, with 15 racers competing , Neil rounded out 
the day with a solid 5th place finish and earned himself another piece of hardware for the weekend. 

We would like to thank all of our out his sponsors, family, and friends for supporting us!




